
 

 
 
 
 

August 2024 
Please see Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) construction updates and maps below. 
 

What’s Happening on Your Street? 
Major Contracting will be working on most streets in the neighborhood in August and September to complete pipe 
installation and restoration before cold weather arrives.  

 

• W Parkway between Parkland and Tireman: Storm sewer installation is complete. Restoration is 

ongoing and will be completed by the end of August. 

 

• Beaverland, Bramell, Tireman, and Chatham: Storm sewer installation is complete. Restoration is 

ongoing and will be completed by the end of August, prior to the school year starting. 

 

• Lamphere between Parkland and Tireman: Storm sewer installation is complete. Restoration is in 

progress and will be completed by the end of August. 

 

• Dacosta between Parkland and Sawyer: Storm Sewer installation will be completed this week. 

Once installation is completed, restoration will begin.  

 

• Dolphin between Tireman and Sawyer: Storm sewer installation will begin in September. Once 

installation is completed, restoration will begin. 

 

• Rockdale between Parkland and Sawyer: Storm sewer installation will begin in September. Once 

installation is completed, restoration will begin. 

 

• Parkland between Tireman and W Warren: The water main replacement work has been completed 

under a separate DWSD contract. Restoration is ongoing and will be completed by the end of 

August.  

 

• Rouge Park South Basin Earthwork: The contractor continues to work on final grading, topsoil 

placement and seeding around the south basin in Rouge Park. The bike path along the east 

shoulder of Outer Drive will be restored following completion of all landscaping work. Planting of 

the remaining plants and trees will occur this fall and next spring. 
 
 
 



 

  



 

 
Thank You! 

We know construction projects can be messy, dirty, and noisy. The work can also be inconvenient for 
our residents as you move to and from your homes. DWSD understands this and appreciates your 
patience throughout this process as we work to upgrade the infrastructure in your neighborhood. 

DWSD is available to answer your questions or concerns regarding construction in Far West Detroit. If 
you have a question, please call us at 313-880-2812 or email us at dwsd-publicaffairs@detroitmi.gov. 
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